
		 	 AAUW Hastings Branch	announces: 
																				

														2019	NATIONAL	CONFERENCE	FOR	
																COLLEGE	WOMEN	STUDENT	LEADERS	SCHOLARSHIP!	

Ready to take charge of your future? After NCCWSL, you will be! 

 

The American Association of University Women (AAUW) Hastings Branch announces an exciting opportunity for a 
Hastings area sophomore or junior female college student to attend the 
National Conference for College Women Student Leaders (NCCWSL). The 
conference will be held at the University of Maryland, College Park, May 
29–June 1, 2019. The scholarship recipient will receive an $850 scholarship 
to fund the conference, workshops, room/board, and travel expenses. 
NCCWSL is the nation’s premier leadership event to inspire and empower 
students to invest in their futures and change the world!  

What you’ll experience in three days: 

• Participate in educational workshops     
• Learn and practice networking skills 
• Explore your future at graduate school and career fairs 
• Enjoy sightseeing in Washington, D.C. 
• Hear from inspirational speakers at the Women of Distinction 

ceremony 
• Join the AAUW community, a family of more than 170,000 people 

worldwide 
 

NCCWSL is where college women make their future what they want. 

                                                   Apply today!   
  

 
The deadline for completed applications is Monday, January 14, 2019! 

Email Gail at AAUW Hastings Branch to obtain an application form: 
AAUWHastingsBranch@gmail.com  

 
For more information, visit the AAUW Hastings Branch and the NCCWSL websites: 

	 											http://hastings-mn.aauw.net https://www.nccwsl.org 


